
Betty Lawyer 

 

Has it been a crazy start for this year or what?  After much thought and 
hearing how many people have tested positive for Covid we thought it 
was in the best interest to stop our dances and class for a while. It was 
a shame because everyone was so happy to be at our first class. We 
have 6 new class members at this time and they want to come when we 
can start up again. We sure hope we get them back because they were 
so much fun. It was a great night for everyone who came and they really 
caught on fast. 
  
Don’t ask me what we are going to do because you know as much as I 
do. We are working on a day to day basis. As you know we have can-
celled our February 4th dance. 
  
I don’t know what we will be doing about our club meeting on Feb. 14 
but look for a text from Linda when we decide. 
  
Please be safe and have a Happy Valentine’s Day. 
  
Lots of Hugs 
        Dan and Betty 
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Carolyn Griswould 

Hey everyone, 

Hope all is well with you all. I'm doing okay.  Appar-
ently I'm having a lot of fun because January just 
flew by.  I guess with everything going on in the 
world I'm distracted of the days going by. 

I pray that everyone is in good health, and keeping 
up with your family and friends. They say being 
communal is healthy even if it's a phone call or 
quick text to check in with those you love. 

We showed support to Joyce Johnson from RSS 
this month now that she is in Hospice Care. For 
those of you who also sent cards of encouragement 
I'm sure they are appreciated by Joyce and fami-
ly.  Thank you with a hug. 

Short and sweet. Stay strong!  

      Carolyn Griswould 

 

 

Gene Stauffer 

We’ve had one more membership renewed bringing 
our club to 54 dancers. Thank you, Bob Hall. 

I will be sending out updated Membership Lists in 
early February. Keep an eye on your inbox. 

For anyone wishing to pay their membership, please 
give your $20.00 per person annual dues to any club 
officer or by mail to: 

Gene Stauffer 
22720 Highview Ln 
Moreno Valley, CA 92557 
909 241-0183 
gene.stauffer@outlook.com 

 Please make checks payable to Cowtown Singles 
Square Dance Club. I can also accept payment 
through Venmo or Zelle. Use my cell phone number 
above for the transaction. 
 Gene 
 
 

 

 

Look for an Email Update 

Dan Lawyer Feb 7 
Jim Smith    Feb 20 

Janice Dumos    Feb 27 

If you have not renewed your member-
ship, this is the last email you will re-
ceive regarding Cowtown Singles club 
business and the newsletter so please 
renew. You will still be on our friends list 
so look out those announcements. 

We have several new and longtime 
members whose birthday information 
is not complete in our data base. If you 
would like to have your birthday 
(Month/Day) in the newsletter, please 
let me know. For those I missed in Jan-
uary (Kathi Wood and Joanne Kueger, 
apologies to you both) 
     Linda  
  cowtownsinglesnews@gmail.com  



4th Sunday Dance*** 

Vaccination(s) Required 

1st Friday Dance 

Fridays  Squares 7:30-10:00pm 

Bev Oren Rounds 7:00 -10:00 pm 

Squares 2—4:30 

Feb 4 

Feb 25 


